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 www.nsw.gov.au/subsidence-advisory 

Our Ref: EOTH24-00172 
16 July 2024 

Attention: Sara Mehryar 
Via email: Sara.Mehryar@wollondilly.nsw.gov.au 

Lot/DP: Lot 6, Lot 2 and Lot 1 of DP 734561 
Address: 1838 Barkers Lodge Road, 1455 Burragorang Road and 1475 Burragorang Road, 

Oakdale 

 

Dear Sara Mehryar 

Thank you for your email on 11 June 2024 containing the draft planning proposal for the above 
location.  

The site of the proposal is not within a declared Mine Subsidence District. Approval from Subsidence 
Advisory NSW is not required for proposed development at this location under the Coal Mine 
Subsidence Compensation Act 2017 (the Act).  

Please note Mine Subsidence Districts may change over time. All changes are published on the NSW 
Planning Portal. For more information, please visit www.nsw.gov.au/subsidence-advisory/districts. 

If you would like more information, please contact me on (02) 4908 4300 or 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 

Kind Regards, 

 
Melanie Fityus 
Senior Risk Engineer 

http://www.nsw.gov.au/subsidence-advisory/districts
mailto:subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au

